
Recycling Homework

 We are going to be learning 
about how to reduce, reuse, and recycle materials in order 
to help save the earth.  We would like each child to create 
something at home, from something out of your recycling bin.  
Here are a few suggestions:
 Plastic milk jugs can be turned into piggy banks, or 
baskets, or cut into flying pteradactyls or airplanes (leave 
the handle on so they can hold on and make it fly up and 
down!)
 Soup cans can be turned into pencil holders, or kitchen 
utensil holders, or decorated as animals.
 Newspapers can be folded into hats, or animals, or palm 
trees.
 Completing homework and remembering to bring it to 
school is an increasingly important part of education.  Please 
be sure your child participates in the decision and creation 
of this project.  
 The completed projects should be brought to school on 
Friday, April 30.  We plan to have a Kindergarten Recycling 
Parade to show off our handiwork.  Because we have no good 
display area for the creations, they will be returned home 
the same day.  Please make sure your child’s item is labeled 
with his or her name.  
 Thank you for all the help and support!


